
 

Southern State donates laptops to YMCA program 
 

 

CUTLINE: Jessica Farra (left), YMCA Membership Coordinator, accepts a donation of 11 
laptop computers from Southern State Community College, represented by SSCC Instructor Dan 
Pearce (center) and SSCC President Dr. Kevin Boys (right). The donation was coordinated by 
Pearce who also serves as Grant Coordinator for the Hillsboro Elks which contributed a literacy 
grant to the YMCA after-school program. Farra, who is a Southern State graduate, said she hopes 
to have the program operational by spring. 
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